Notice of Final Determination
“Totten Inlet Intertidal Shellfish Culture”
SEPA File No. 08-122201
The Department of Natural Resources issued a [ ] Determination of Non-significance (DNS), [X ] Mitigated
Determination of Non-significance (MDNS), [ ] Modified DNS/MDNS on December 22, 2008 for this
proposal under the State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA) and WAC 197-11-340(2).

This threshold determination is hereby:

[ ] Retained.
[ ] Modified. Modifications to this threshold determination include the following:

[ X ] Withdrawn. This threshold determination has been withdrawn due to the following:

The Department is not proceeding with its proposal to lease approximately 21 acres of state-owned tidelands in
Totten Inlet to Taylor Shellfish per the conditions of the January 12, 2009 settlement agreement between Taylor
and the Department. The Department will issue a new threshold determination if it decides to lease these
tidelands at some time in the future. All public comment received to date will be retained and considered by the
Department.

[ ] Delayed. A final threshold determination has been delayed due to the following:

Responsible Official: Rich Doenges
Position/title: Aquatic Resources Division Manager Phone: (360) 902-1100

Address: PO Box 47027, Olympia, WA 98504-7027

Date: /2// 7? 3{/ &,? Signature:

There is no agency SEPA appeal.




